
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
YOUTH ADVISORY COMMISSION 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 12, 2012 
6:00 P.M. 

 
 

The regularly scheduled Youth Advisory Commission meeting of 
Wednesday, December 12, 2012, has been canceled. 
 
A special meeting will be held on Wednesday, December 5, 2012, 
beginning at 6:00 p.m., at Freebirds World Burrito (1920 W. 11th Street), 
and will be noticed separately. 
 
 
 
 
Posted:  November 29, 2012 


